UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, 0 C 20666

December 7, 1689

ADSP Files

Vennis M. Crutchfield, Associate Director
for Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO CUMANCHE PEAK DPO

buring & telecon on October 12, 1969, with Philip Wagner, Region 1V,
he informed me that he had no comments on my October 10, 1969 memo regarding

the NRC staff differing professional opinion on Comanche Peak,
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Dennis M, Crutchfield, Asgociate Director

for Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: F. Miraglia



